
R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Chester Anuszewski 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

John Baldassari, Jr. 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Eric Berg 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Robert Bochicchio 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

James Brady, Jr. 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Michael Carey 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Richard Cochrane 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Carmen DiPietro, Jr. 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Josh Dolphin 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Michael Dudinyak 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Jade Fertich 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

David Hoglund 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Josh Howard 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Kevin James 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

David Johnson 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

John Knecht 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Corey Lewis 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Dominick Lovallo 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

David Molinaro 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Robert Naugle 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Craig Pezak 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Kelley Sartori 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Stephen Sartori 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or 
guarantee approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall 
be solely responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional 
competency requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

Mark Spadea 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  __________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 



R

This certifies that on January 16, 2025 

James Tohill 

attended the Northeast Region – North East Penn Section Presentation 

PennDOT District 4-0 State of the District 

held at: 
PennDOT Engineering District 4-0 

55 Keystone Industrial Park, Dunmore, PA 

presented by:  

Richard N. Roman, P.E., District Executive:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Disclaimer – The hours of technical instruction or presentation reflected on this certificate do not imply or guarantee 
approval by the Pennsylvania Professional Licensing Board (or any other State). The licensee shall be solely 
responsible for determining eligibility of this session for satisfaction of his/her continuing professional competency 
requirements in this or any other state, as well as all recordkeeping requirements therefor.     

1.0 PDH 


